	NOTICE


Dear Interns,
You are hereby requested to report at the office of the UPSLSA positively by 08:30 A.M. on 1st June, 2016.  You may also take note of the fact that the institutional training at the UPSLSA will be only upto 10th June, 2016 thereafter you would not be required to report at the UPSLSA but only to submit the report by 30th June, 2016.  
You are accordingly requested to report at our office at 3rd Floor, Jawahar Bhawan Annexe, positively by 08:30 A.M. on 1st June, 2016. 
Thanks
UPSLSA
Phone No.0522-2286395

